Year 5/6 Autumn Term Newsletter
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Dear Parents,
I hope that you all enjoyed the half term break. The first autumn half term was great fun and the children have shown me how hardworking and enthusiastic they are. We certainly have a lot of exciting projects coming up. I want to thank you for your continued support over the last half term. 
Curriculum
This term our topic is “Build an APP” and it is a computing based topic. We will be studying the key influential leaders of modern technology and the type of APPs different businesses use and why.   

In English the class will read a large amount of autobiographies from famous inventors such as Steve Jobs and Bill Gates. As well as this we will be exploring various promotional leaflets to inspire the children’s writing for their own APP. 

It has been great to see that so many of the children have been practising their times tables at home and using their “Times Table Rockstars ” account to help them consolidate the areas that we are covering in school. If your child does not have access to a computer or the internet at home or has lost their login/password please pop a note in the communication book.

In Science our topic is ‘Electricity.’ We will be investigating how the brightness of a bulb and the volume of a buzzer can be changed within a circuit. As well as looking at the history of electricity.
Times Tables 

It is important that children are starting to learn their times tables at speed. They should be able to count up and back in 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s and should also be starting to recall these times tables at speed. By the end of year 3 children should be able to also recall their 4, 8 and 6 times table. Year 4’s should be able to recall all of their times tables from 2 – 12 by the end of the year.  I will be testing the children on these once they have settled in over the next few weeks but will send out details of this nearer to the time.  
Reading
Your child will need their reading diary in school every day. Please ensure that you record any reading that they do at home in their book. In school we shall ensure that they read for 20 minutes each day and we are also asking for parents to do the same. Reading is key to children’s progress across the curriculum so anything you can do to help will have a great impact. These reading diaries will be used as a communication book between me and you; these books will be checked daily.
P.E 

This term we will have P.E on a Wednesday and Friday. We will endeavour to go outside on the playground or preferably the field to do P.E as much as possible so please make sure that your child has suitable kit on these days. Tracksuit bottoms and jumpers can be worn as the weather gets colder.  Children may not wear any jewellery for P.E and if they have long hair please make sure it is tied back.  During 30 Active Minutes children may wear whatever they want as we will be on the field most days, this will result in the children coming home slightly muddy, however as long as the kit is dry just send it back in the next day.
General

Please keep an eye on the class page of the school website for up-to-date information. I will also add any class letters I write onto there in case they get lost on the way home.  Please also make sure that your child has a water bottle to bring into school each day.  

If you have any concerns or questions about your child’s learning please book an appointment to speak to me through the school office. 
Kind Regards 
Miss Slater
